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Wylie High School turned in an enrollment of 988 students on the 

October 25
th

 PEIMS snapshot date. 

 

The PALS group performed a series of skits for the Intermediate 

students during Red Ribbon Week October 21 - 25.  The skits were 

designed as a message for the kids to stay drug and alcohol free. 

 

Officer Irby spoke to Social Studies classes during Red Ribbon Week.  

 

227 Juniors and 56 Sophomores took the PSAT on October 16. 

 

The Pure Gold Band received its 27
th

 consecutive Division 1 rating at 

the UIL Marching Contest on October 21. 

 

The Breakfast Optimist Club is recognizing Emily Schultz, Abby 

Young, Colby Awalt, and Tye Calhoun as outstanding youth at the Civic 

Center on November 14. 

 

Hannah Sanchez competed in the State Cross Country Meet this past 

Saturday. 

 

Volleyball competed in the Area round of the playoffs against Borger 

last Saturday. 

 

Tennis competed in the State Team Tennis Meet this past Friday and 

Saturday. 

 

Boys and Girls Basketball has started. 

 

Football playoffs start this week. 


